Integrated Planning and Budget (IP&B) Recommendations Summer 2014

October 3, 2014

Kimberlee Messina, Vice President of Instruction

The IP&B taskforce met 5 times over the summer.

Members included:

Cara Miyasaki; Kimberlee Messina; Carolyn Holcroft; Andrew LaManque; Meredith Heiser; Bruce Mc Leod; Pat Hyland; Paul Starer

Most of the discussion focused on the PRC Charge and the Annual Program Review Template. The group recommended changes to the:

- 1) PRC Charge
- 2) Annual Program Review Template
- 3) Student Services Comprehensive PR Template